
JOIN US FOR
A MORNING OF INNOVATION

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 8
10 AM - 12:30 PM

ALL STUDENTS GRADES K-8 WELCOME
K-3: Light, Color and Energy

Bootcampers will participate in a
series of hands-on activities
designed to spark curiosity and
strengthen the practices of
science and engineering. It will
be a bright and colorful morning
of STEAM projects followed by a
high-tech challenge -- breaking
out of an escape room!

   BOOT CAMP

4-8:  Escape the Room
Participants will learn how to
design an escape room, first by
creating a mystery narrative, and
then by using lasers, puzzles,
graphic design and coding to set
up a series of challenges that
need to be unlocked. When the
room has been completed, the K-3
bootcampers will have to solve
the mystery in order to go home!

**The C.I.E. Boot Camp is free for all attendees.**
Visit www.saddleriverday.org/ciebootcamp 

or email akelly@saddleriverday.org to learn more

  CENTER FOR INNOVATION &
ENTREPRENEURSHIP


